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Regulatory Alert - Mexico 
Update on new IMEI requirements for Type Approval and 

import for cellular devices 
 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert issued on 29th August 2017 concerning the new IMEI 

requirements affecting both the Type Approval process and importation of devices into 

Mexico, the impact to already-Approved WWAN devices has now been established. 

 

It has been confirmed that for all future import consignments of already-Approved WWAN 

devices, the local holder of the Approval certificate must declare a full list of IMEI’s to the 

Certification Body (NYCE). 

 

If the importer of the device is the local holder of the Approval certificate, the IMEI’s for each 

import consignment can be declared directly to NYCE. If the importer of the device is not the 

local holder of the Approval certificate, the importer must provide a full list of IMEI’s to the 

holder. The holder must thereafter declare the IMEI’s to NYCE. 

 

PCS will remain aware of any developments and will keep customers updated as soon as 

further information has been released. 
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